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                      IMPORTANT DATES 
 

Mar 25………Spring Break Day-No School 

Mar 28………Spring Travel Day-No School 

 

                    
 

 

NIGHT AT THE MUSEUM 
 

On Friday, May 6th from 6-9PM, as the doors of the 

museum close to the public and the last rays of sunlight 

fade, the museum’s night-time adventure 

begins….discover distant land, investigate the past, see 

behind the scenes, and explore the museum.  This is for 

ages 5-11. There will be a Pizza dinner, Hands-on 

projects & games.  The cost is $25 per child - $15 per 

sibling.  Registration begins March 28th.   Space is 

limited.  Please call 530-899-5397 or email 

anthromuseum@csuchico.edu for more  

information. 

 

AUTISM AWARENESS FAIR 
 

Come out and enjoy this free event, and learn about 

autism. Many actives to enjoy: bounce house, live 

band, face painting, and games. There will also be food 

trucks available. 
 

WHEN:   April 9th, 2016   

TIME:     10AM-2PM 

WHERE: First Baptist Church 

  850 Palmetto Avenue 
 

For more information contact  

Autism Lifespan at 530.897.0990 

 

 

 

 

REMINDER: Citrus is a latex free school. 

Please keep all those new toys home. 

EVERY MINUTE COUNTS 
 

Studies show if your child misses 1 full day of school it 

sets the child back 2 full days of learning. Keep this in 

mind if your child’s symptoms are mild and they can 

attend school.  Also, if non-contagious symptoms clear 

in the morning, bring the child to school because every 

minute counts! 

 

GIRL SCOUTS TROOP BUILDING EVENT 
 

Girls in grades TK-5th grade are invited to a  

PJ & Popcorn Party where girls will play while parents 

build troops and everyone learns about being a Girl 

Scout.  This is a FREE event. 
 

WHERE:  Bidwell Jr High School & Chico Jr High School        

                 You can attend the event at either school. 
 

WHEN:  Thursday, March 31st from 6:00PM-7:00PM 
 

WHAT TO BRING:  Wear your pajamas and bring a 

                                  Parent/Guardian with you. 
 

If you have questions, or if you are unable to attend 

and would like more information, please contact 

Elisa Martinez at 1-800-447-4475, ext. 3036 or email 

her at emartinez@girlscoutsnorcal.org. 

 

PROTECT THAT HEAD 
 

Parents, please remember that by law a helmet is 

required every time your child gets on a bicycle. Tickets 

can be issued to anyone under 18 who is riding a bike 

without a helmet, but even more importantly, a helmet 

can protect our kids in the event of a fall. Thank you for 

helping keep your child safe! 

 


